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To whom it may concern:
The Sudbury Therapeutic Riding Program will be holding our annual summer fundraiser called a Ride-A-Thon which will be held September 7th, 2013 starting at 10:00 a.m.  
This event will take place at the S.T.R.P. riding location located at 1000 Main Street in Val Caron, Ontario.  What the Ride-A-Thon includes is a relay race for all of the riders. 
The Riders will be going around collecting funds from Sponsors to raise money for the program that can have costs incur up to $40,000.00 per year.  These costs are to maintain and feed the horses, purchase equipment for the riders, maintain the riding ring, and to ensure the riders have some social events throughout the year.  Please give generously as the rider that brings in the most money will receive a special prize.  
Also, the day of the Ride-A-Thon, we will have a BBQ, soft drinks, water available for purchase.  The food will cost $2.00 each and the drinks will be $1.00 each.  
All and any donations are greatly appreciated.
A tax receipt will be issued for all donations over $20.00.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing everyone at the Ride-A-Thon in September.
Sincerely:

Paula Martel

Secretary-STRP
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